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Reading awards for those who have  

been reading a lot more than last time 

at home in the last 6 weeks.  

Tirone McPherson, Lara Tucker, Lilly 

Freakley, Jennifer Sarah Jeen, Zara  

Tiero, Nikodem Maciejewski, De’ Matteo  

Mooney, Aaron Anish, Jenny Jeveen, 

Hetty Sherard, Aarush Khandelwal,  

Maryam Husain, Skye Parchment,  

Emily Woods, Esther Jis. Mrs Ciftci  

worked with Year 1 children and 

parents watched the session so they  

could help their children at home   

with their reading. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Move it Boom…still top…keep logging your 

 activities everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

“At Stokes Wood Primary School the health and safety, 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare  

of all children is of paramount importance.” 

 

 

Year 3 Friendship Event. 

The 6 children came back buzzing. They had great fun 

doing archery, target games and playing as a team.  

    

            

 

            Dates for Your Diary  
Fri 1st Dec: 1.30 Xmas Fayre 

Wed 6th Dec: Flu Vaccines 

Thurs 14th Dec: Xmas dinner day, Santa 

Dash, Xmas jumper day for £1 (Save the 

Children) 

Wed 20th Dec: Last day of term 

Thurs and Fri 21st and 22nd Dec: Xmas 

holiday club. Places filling up fast so 

please email the office if you want a 

place for your child.  

Spring term starts Tuesday 9th 

January at 8.50am 
 

Layer-up, Power-down day. 

Thank you for supporting this day showing that 

Stokes Wood is committed to taking action regarding 

climate change. Staff and children are taking daily action 

to reduce our energy use (switching off lights, 

maintaining classroom temperature so it is comfortable, 

solar panels, air source heat pump, reducing paper and  

printing waste etc) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

             Daily Mile  

    

 

Year 3: Daryl and Roman 7.75 miles 

Year 4: Raife 10 miles 

Year 5: Jayden, Tristan, Casey, Noah 7.5 miles 

Year 6: Laylend 8.25 miles 

Girls:    Lisa 6.5 miles 

 
 

 

 

 

Celebration Assembly Pupils of the week are: 

Mrs Park: Theo Glover 

Miss Carter: Freddie Newitt 

Miss Strickland: Lukas Aliukevicius 

Mrs Westwood/Miss Brooksbank: Esmerelda Muca 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Hamda Hared 

Miss Neale: Niveditha Ratheesh 

Mrs Nicolle: Jenny Jeveen 

Miss Master: Harry Cassie 

Mr Sorby: Srisivani Sivagaru 

Mrs McCulloch: Libby Herbert 

Mrs Edwards: Donna Sijo 

Miss Stone: Siya Sanil 

Mrs Rood/Mr Greatrex:  Oliwia Bronk-Wolska 

Mr Smith: Skye Parchment 

Mr Bradshaw: George Crawley 

Galaxy: Ollie-James Harrison 

PE awards: Samuella Madzivire, Rishi Krunal, Areen 

Jabar, Nevaeh-Mae Eggleton, Jenny Jeveen, Ella Mistry, 

Lilliana Zwierz, Lewis Morgan 

6Rs Responsible Ruths this week are: 

Mrs Park: Jory Khalafalla 

Miss Carter: Daniya Tomy 

Miss Strickland: Destiny Spilane 

Mrs Westwood/Miss Brooksbank: Evelyn Shalvey-Kracher 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Emma Stavarache 

Miss Neale: Parth Patel 

Mrs Nicolle: Riley Elton 

Miss Master: Albert Roberts 

Mr Sorby: Ameya Akhil 

Mrs McCulloch: Olivia Cassie 

Mrs Edwards: Vanessa Sztencel 

Miss Stone: Gabriella Wasik 

Mrs Rood/Mr Greatrex: Advik Das 

Mr Smith: Miral Varu 

Mr Bradshaw: Lexi Proctor 

Superstars: Radhe Patel 

Good to be Green: 

Mrs Park: Rishi Krunal 

Miss Carter: Nevaeh-Rose Thornton 

Miss Strickland: Joshua Biju 

Mrs Westwood/Miss Brooksbank: Esmerelda Muca 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Eliza Maciejewska 

Miss Neale: Aaron Anish 

Mrs Nicolle: Samantha Healey 

Miss Master: Szymon Iglewski 

Mr Sorby: Martha Reed 

Mrs McCulloch: Bhuvana Addulla 

Mrs Edwards: Jake Hanrahan 

Miss Stone: Noah Storer 

Mrs Rood/Mr Greatrex: Finnley South 

Mr Smith: William Pearson 

Mr Bradshaw: Sophia Jones 

Special Guests: Diana Jonaitis, Sienna-Rose Hayre 

Best sitters: Hallie Thomas, Oliver Scrivener 

Attendance class winners this week:  

Miss Neale’s and Miss Stone’s classes 

 

ECO Roadshow 

The children had a great morning learning how we 

can save energy, about animal habitats and bug 

hunting. The children think we should build some 

hedgehog houses and teachers should have less things 

up on their windows! Mr Smith is buying covered notice 

boards to put notices in, instead of on windows. 

      


